PH. 505-327-9801
FAX 505-326-5900 ///
MEerriON OiL & GAs CoORPORATION

€10 ReILLY AVE. « P. O. Box 840

FARMINGTON, NEwW MEexico 87499

January 15, 1992

Mr. Frank Chavez

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410

Re: Revised C-102
Santa Fe 20-3
Snake Eyes Dakota "D" Pool

Dear Mr. Chavez:

The spacing for the Snake Eyes Dakota "D" Pool was reduced from 320
ac to 160 ac per New Mexico Order No. R-4343—A. Attached for your
approval is a revised C-102 for the subject well showing its
dedicated 160 ac proration unit. This well was also approved for
a non-standard location by the same order.

Please contact me at 505-327-9801 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

A

George F. Sharpe
Reservoir Engineer

cc S.S. Dunn
Well File
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